
 

PRESS RELEASE 25 APRIL 2014 

Subscription Rights in Angler Gaming PLC to be delivered on Monday, 28 April 2014 

Due to technical issues the delivery of subscription rights in Angler Gaming PLC was delayed. The 

Subscription Rights (ISIN SE0005881679) will be sent to shareholders on 28 April 2014. The issue 

statements will be sent out on 29 April 2014. 

Trades that have been made in the Subscription Rights during the time period 17 April – 22 April on 

AktieTorget will be settled on 28 April 2014. Trades made on 23 April and forward will be settled 

according to normal procedures. 

For further information please contact:  

 

Michael Bennett  

CEO - Angler Gaming PLC 

michael.bennett@anglergaming.com 

Mangold Fondkommission AB  

Tel. +46 (0)8 5030 1550 

info@mangold.se  

 

Angler Gaming plc is a Maltese holding company listed on AktieTorget that invests in companies which provide 
gaming services over the Internet. The main focus of the operation is to own and administer internet gambling 
companies. 
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